
SUMMER 2024 

NEWS 

NEW AND IMPROVED! 
 

In late April of 2024, Marquette Community Federal Credit Union switched to a new 
home banking platform and updated to a new mobile app. Both offer updated security 
and new features for our members to take advantage off.  

Our staff received training on the new programs prior to the launch so that they would 
be ready and able to assist our members with any questions that they had in regards 
to the new system.  

Our home banking site has an updated look that allows members to choose which 
specific sub accounts they want to see right away. It allows for transfers between their 
various accounts, including loans and Visa. It allows for members to view their state-
ments and transaction history, and they can search for a specific transaction as well. 
We have also changed our BillPay over to a new company, which has allowed addi-
tional payees to be selected. 

Our mobile app offers many of the same features as the home banking website. Mem-
bers with personal accounts may also take advantage of our mobile deposit feature to 
deposit checks directly from their mobile device! 

As with every new program launch, there are always bumps in the road, and our 
launch was no exception. Our staff has been working diligently with our partner com-
panies to get things corrected and updated. 

 

We want to give a HUGE THANK YOU to our staff for their work with this transition. 
We also want to thank our members for their patience during the transition! 

EXCITING UPDATES COMING SUMMER 2024! 

We will be getting NEW ATM MACHINES at both branches at the end of July! This will 

cause there to be a time frame where the ATM at each branch will be unavailable.  



MARQUETTE OFFICE 
1230 W. WASHINGTON ST 
MARQUETTE, MI 49855 
PHONE: 906-228-9850 
FAX: 906-228-7662 
 

Marquette Office Hours: 

Mon.-Thurs.: 8am-5:30pm 
Fri.: 8am-6pm 
Sat.: 9am-12pm 

Mon.-Fri.: 9am-5pm 
Sat.: 9am-12pm 
 
 
 

HARVEY BRANCH 
5096 US HIGHWAY 41 S. 
MARQUETTE, MI 49855 
PHONE: 906-228-9850 
FAX: 906-249-9670 
 
Harvey Branch Hours 
Mon.-Fri.: 9am-6pm 
Sat.: 9am-12pm 
 
 
VISA Card Information: 
(855) 308-7880 
 
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Tom Meravi, President 
Sue Noel, Vice President 
John Greenberg,  Secretary 
Garry Tollefson, Treasurer 
Phil Joffee, Director 
Randy Girard, Director 
Ron Raisanen, Director 
Greg Place, Director 
Brian Anderson, Director 

STAFF SPOTLIGHT 

Join us for our annual MEMBER PICNIC on Friday August 23., 

2024 in the parking lot of our Marquette location on Washing-

ton Street! Join us for lunch from 11am to 2pm! 

Ben 

Ben is a teller at our Marquette Branch. 

He has been a Yooper transplant since 

2018, and before that he lived in the Chi-

cagoland area. 

Ben is a proud NMU alum, and an enthu-

siastic sports fan. An avid outdoorsman, 

it drove him to go for his Eagle Scout. 

Cole 

Cole started off at the credit union in 

2024. He is originally from Wisconsin and 

came to Marquette to attend NMU. He 

recently graduated with a bachelor’s de-

gree in finance. 

Cole has a black lab named Norman. In 

his free time, he enjoys lifting, hiking and 

other outdoor activities. 


